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Note to: Ross Scarano

1. Several weeks ago Jerry Lietch, EPA X, called to discuss a letter his
agency had received regarding the disposal of radioactive material at Point
Hope. I provided him with information we had on the past activities, and
stressed that we were not aware of any information that would lead us to
conclude there was any eminent health concern. Attacned is the EPA response
to the concerned citizen.

f[348 (Negative Consent) - Letter to Bureau of Land Management in support ofAttachedNoments from Comissioners Curtiss and RemiMCT92**

land transfer to State of California necessary for licensing low-level
radioactive waste disposal facility. The coment period expires November 4,1992.
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